

## University of Connecticut Office of the President

Susan Herbst President

July 19, 2013

Ms. Jillian Buckholz Senior Programs/STARS Coordinator Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite B500 Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Buckholz:

I am pleased to endorse the University of Connecticut's STARS report, which was submitted in April 2013 by our Office of Environmental Policy (OEP). I verify that this report is complete and accurate to the best of my knowledge. The OEP director and staff, including sustainability interns and graduate student sustainability coordinators, collaborated with faculty and staff throughout the University community to compile and produce this data.

As evidenced by our STARS submission, UConn is dedicated to environmental stewardship and campus sustainability in our academic programs and operational practices. Please contact Rich Miller, Director of the OEP, if you have any questions or need more information about our STARS report.

Sincerely,

Susan Herbst

c: Rich Miller

An Equal Opportunity Employer

Gulley Hall 352 Mansfield Road Unit 2048 Storrs, Connecticut 06269-2048

Telephone: (860) 486-2337 Facsimile: (860) 486-2627